
 

 
 

250 E. 200 S, Ste. 1000 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
Max.backlund@lumen.com 

 

September 12, 2022 

 

Via Email: 

psc@utah.gov 

 

 

Mr. Gary Widerburg  

Commission Administrator  

Utah Public Service Commission 

Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 

160 East 300 South 

Salt Lake City, UT  84111 

 

 RE: Numbering Administration 

 

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

 

 Pursuant to the Federal Communications Commission’s FCC 15-70 Order, allowing 

interconnected VoIP providers to obtain resources directly from the North American Numbering 

Plan Administrator and/or the Pooling Administrator, CenturyLink Communications, LLC 

hereby notifies this Commission of its intent to request the resources identified below.  We are 

providing this notice at least 30 days prior to requesting numbers from the Numbering 

Administrators1. 
 

Applicant’s  
IPES OCN 

NPA Rate 
Center(s) 

Initial/Growth Quantity of 
Thousands-
Blocks 

Quantity of  
CO Codes 

508J 385 
SALT 
LAKE.UT 

Growth 1 0 

 

In addition, below is our regulatory and numbering contact information as required2: 

 

Regulatory Representative  

Name: Max S. Backlund 

Address: 250 E 200 S, Suite 1000 

 Salt Lake City, UT  84111 

E-mail: Max.Backlund@lumen.com 

 

Numbering Representative  

Name: Juanita King 

Address: 100 S Cincinnati Ave., Suite 1200 

 Tulsa, OK  74103 

E-mail: juanita.king@lumen.com 

Phone: 918-547-7383 

 

 

 

1 47 CFR § 52.15(g)(3) 
2 47 CFR § 52.15(g)(3)(iv) 
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 Further, we understand that we must provide any changes to the contact information 

within thirty (30) days. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Max S. Backlund 

State Government Affairs Director 

 

 


